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June 3, 2014 
 

Mr. Jeff L. Grubbe 
Chairman, Tribal Council 
Agua Caliente Band of Cahuilla Indians 
5401 Dinah Shore Drive 
Palm Springs, CA 92264 
 
Dear Chairman Grubbe, 
 
We are following up on our letter of May 8, 2014 wherein we enclosed a seven-page 
information sheet outlining the potential for the renovation and restoration of the 
architecturally-significant Spa Bath House and Hotel complex designed by architect William 
F. Cody and the firm of Wexler & Harrison.   
 
As this is a subject our membership (and the community) is intensely interested in, we ask to 
meet with you to discuss this matter in more detail.  Please do not hesitate to contact us at 
(760) 837-7117 or via email at info@pspreservationfoundation.org. 

 

 
Copy to: Palm Springs Modern Committee (Attn: Mr. Chris Menrad) 
     Desert Sun newspaper (Attn: Mr. Skip Descant) 

 


